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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As part of the ongoing transition programme to support your child with moving to Airdrie Academy, I 

would like to invite your child to attend the P7 Spyquest event.  The event will take place on Friday the 

1st of November.   During the visit pupils will have the chance to explore the building, make new friends, 

work with senior pupils and meet staff.  In addition, pupils will be developing their numeracy, literacy 

and critical thinking skills as they solve a range of quests.   

 

Pupils should report to their primary school on the morning of the event.  Staff will escort pupils to Airdrie 

Academy first thing in the morning and they will return to their primary school by 12.30.  Pupils should 

wear school uniform.  Pupils should bring a drink and a snack with them.  I look forward to working with 

and getting to know your child.   

 

 

Kind regards 

 
Miss J. Lilly 

Depute Head Teacher 


